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 Dear Members, 

What wonderful weather we are experiencing at the moment.  The rain we had in the spring seems long forgotten.  Randle and I 

are just spending time going places in and around Britain this year because we need to get used to this other motor home.  I want 

to say how much I enjoyed our celebratory party and a big thank you to those that came, this was also attended by several local 

dignitaries.  It was however unfortunate, that we didnõt get the full booking attendance.  We will have to look at this issue some 

time in the future.  Not only was it a disappointment to the Committee after all the extra organisation involved but we lost £70 

on the evening.  It became too late to cancel all the pre-ordered food ordered by members who booked but did not attend.     

We are still officially without a designated fundraisers, this must be addressed soon, how can I convince you to be a little more            

pro-active?  Not only to help organise fundraisers but to get fresh ideas.  I also want to thank any members who will be attending 

extra duties to assist in the events etc for raising money for the Mayoral fund and to say how delighted it is to be the chosen  

charity this year.  Thank you to the stalwarts for their time and effort without which the group would close                                                                                                                                                 

Margaret Ward (Chairperson)                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

Car Parking at PRH -  

0 to 30 mins.         -        Free 

30 mins to 2hrs.    -        £2.50 

2 hrs to 5 hrs.        -        £3.00 

5hrs up to 24 hrs.  -        £3.50 

10 visit ticket.        -        £8.00 (see 'Concessions' section below) 

 

Patients and visitors should pay on ARRIVAL at the hospital.  You should pay a fee which is enough to cover the anticipated 

length of your visit. The automated photo system in operation at the RSH is due to be introduced at the PRH in due course. 

Allow plenty of time before your appointment to park.  

Concessions - 30 mins free allows for drop-offs and pick-ups without incurring a charge. 

A 10 visit ticket will be available to all regular/long-term patients (ie 3 or more planned appointments or a stay of 3 or more 

days.  Also available for visitors of long-term inpatients. Available to download and also ward/department and parking booth.  

They must be signed by a ward member/department staff and taken to the booth for processing.  Valid for a maximum of 

12weeks.  Cost £8.00 a saving of 77% on the daily rate. 

Free parking for patients receiving dialysis, chemotherapy or radiotherapy. 

Bereavement - people visiting for issues connected with bereavement (eg collection of certificates) also qualify for free parking.  

The Patient Advice Liaison Service (PALS) team will guide you through the process.  Visitors to the mortuary can also get free 

parking by speaking to staff.   

Mayoral Charity Appeal -  those of you who    

attended the AGM will have already heard the 

good news.  The new Mayor of Telford Cllr  

Malcolm Smith has chosen the TWASG as the 

sole beneficiary of his charity appeal for his year 

in office 2014 - 2015.                                           

We are very privileged, grateful and honoured to be his choice and 

hope as many members as possible will support his fundraising   

efforts. 

INFORMATION   

HOSPITAL PARKING  

THE MAYORõS CHOSEN CHARITY FOR 2014-2015 



AUGUST  

Mirella Doyle                               

Jean Jones                           

Angela Adlington                

Jane Davies                         

Alan Pumford                

Yvonne Warbey                    

Iris Morris 

                             

SEPTEMBER                      

Pat Watkins                          

John Corbett                          

Sandra Williamson            

Helen Roberts                    

Trevor Bridgewaters        

Christine Chalkley                

Ian Fletcher                         

Joan Mason                        

Coral Adams                      

Hazel Diss                           

Josie Cornelius                   

Eileen Palmer  

OCTOBER                        

Joan Pumford                      

Bob Chalkley                      

Gerald Watkins                  

Sheila Lawley                

Rosalind Norman               

Cyril Morris                        

Sarah Beynon                       

Len Hammonds               

Heather Hedges                 

Phyllis Furniss                     

Olive Mortimer 

                

 

We send Best Wishes to 

our following members,  

who will celebrating special                      

birthdays this year.         

Joan Mason                    

Cyril Morris 

The 100 Club gave £600 in prizes over the past year, thanks to everyone who took part.  

Congratulations if you were a winner.   

The new 100 Club will start with the first draw in September.  If you want to take part 

please complete the form enclosed with your newsletter and return to Angela Adlington 

Minutes & Membership Secretary or phone on 01952 877845.  It costs £12 for the year. 

                                                   

The Groupõs 10th Birthday Party was enjoyed by all who attended. For 

something different we had Feather Perfect (a variety of wild birds) and a  

group who kept us entertained and we even had some members up on the 

dance floor!  The buffet supplied by Denise and her staff was excellent and 

we even followed it up with cream cakes.  To finish off the night, we went 

out on a bang with a spectacular firework display.  We would like to thank 

our fellow Committee members for their help in making this a good night. 


